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Police Investigating Armed Robbery at Sonic, 72nd and Harrison 
 
On Sunday, January 3, at 10:58 p.m., Officers were dispatched to the Sonic Restaurant, 
7110 S. 72nd Street (72nd and Harrison) for a report of an Armed Robbery.   
 
Employees and witnesses reported a Hispanic male and a Black male armed with 
handguns attempted to force their way into the restaurant. A customer in the drive thru 
called 911 after one of the employees alerted them to the robbery over the drive thru 
speaker.   
 
The suspects fled on foot with an undisclosed amount of money.  One of the suspects 
dropped a magazine from a gun which was determined to be a BB gun. Officers 
established a perimeter and used a police K-9 to search for the suspects. No suspects have 
been located or identified at this time. 
 
Anyone with information on this case should contact the La Vista Police Department 
Criminal Investigations Bureau at 402-331-1582. 
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